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 Trudy R. Turner provided the following information: 

“The 2018 edition of the Yearbook is my last as Editor.  It has been an extraordinary 

experience.  I collaborated with an amazing editorial board of enthusiastic, dedicated and 

wonderful colleagues.  My sincerest thanks to Shara Bailey, Robin Bernstein, Jeff Long, Debra 

Martin, David Sprague, Chris Vinyard and our late friend and colleague Bob Sussman.  Our 

collective thanks to all the authors and reviewers of the Yearbook.  Yearbook articles are always 

highly cited and downloaded and we appreciate your continuing attention.  We wish Lyle 

Konigsberg and the new editorial board all the best.    The chart below indicates the distribution 

of articles during the tenure of this editorial board.” 

 

 

 I (Lyle Konigsberg) am happy to report that Trudy Turner has agreed to continue-on as a 

member of the editorial board for the Yearbook.  In doing so, she follows a tradition set by Sara 

Stinson when she served on the editorial board for Robert Sussman and continued by Bob 

when he served on the editorial board for Trudy.  Also serving on the editorial board with Trudy 

are Jane E. Buikstra, Darryl J. de Ruiter, Agustín Fuentes, Debbie Guatelli-Steinberg, Laura M. 

MacLatchy, Connie J. Mulligan, and John H. Relethford.  I thank each of them for their 

willingness to serve on the editorial board.  I also thank Paul-André Genest from Wiley and 

Sonia Wilson, formerly from Wiley, for their instruction on basic editorial issues and the use of 

“Scholar One.” 

 As mentioned above, starting with the 2019 Yearbook we will be using the “Scholar One” 

system that Wiley uses for the AJPA.  The website for this is 

https://mc.manuscriptcentral.com/ajpayearbook.  As publications in the Yearbook are by 

0

1

2

3

4

5

6

7

8

9

2013 2015 2016 2017 2018 Total

Yearbook of Physical Anthropology 

Paleo HBV SkBio/Bioarch Genetics Primates Other

https://mc.manuscriptcentral.com/ajpayearbook


invitation, you should either receive an invitation from the Editor or volunteer a submission.  If 

you wish to volunteer a submission, you should contact either the Editor or an editorial board 

member.  Given the desirability for a variety of articles in each edition of the Yearbook, we may 

not be able to accommodate volunteered manuscripts in a given year if they overlap with 

already planned submissions or if a volunteered submission does not add to the diversity of 

topics covered in an issue.  The Yearbook publication date is in January of a given year, so first 

drafts should be submitted by June 30 of the preceding year.  The format for submissions is the 

same as for the AJPA (available at: http://onlinelibrary.wiley.com/journal/10.1002/(ISSN)1096-

8644/homepage/ForAuthors.html), save that the abstract should not be subdivided into sections. 
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